MILWAUKEE COUNTY

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE:

October 5, 2010
TO:

Julie Esch, Research Analyst, County Board


Tim Schoewe, Corporation Counsel
FROM:
Linda K. Durham, Committee Clerk



Parks, Energy and Environment Committee

SUBJECT:
File No. 10-330 - A resolution by Supervisor Broderick, supporting adoption and implementation of the Milwaukee River Greenway Master Plan for approximately 878 acres along the Milwaukee River from the former North Avenue Dam on the south end to Silver Spring Drive on the north end.
The Committee on Parks, Energy and Environment, at its meeting on September 21, 2010, considered the subject file.

Thereafter, Supervisor Sanfelippo made a motion to refer this item to County Board staff for review and report back regarding Milwaukee County being a partner in this initiative.  The item was also referred to Corporation Counsel to address how the adoption of this resolution would affect Milwaukee County’s ownership and responsibility.

This memorandum is to serve as a referral to all parties concerned.

Please forward a copy of your response to me for the official file.
Note:  If you have already complied with this request, please disregard.  Thank you.
Linda K. Durham

Committee Clerk

cc:
Supervisor Gerry Broderick 


Supervisor Joseph Sanfelippo


Julie Esch, Research Analyst

